
Notice: Tree Work at Bear Creek Nature Park this Wednesday (4/6) and Thursday (4/7)! 

Tree work will occur at Bear Creek Nature Park, 740 West Snell Road, starting 
at 8am on Wednesday morning so we can start preparing for the installation 
of permanent restrooms later this spring.  The work location is across from 
existing enclosure for portable restrooms, near the Snell Road parking 
lot.  Access to the work area will be restricted to tree contractors only.  Safety 
fence and signage will be erected across trails leading to the work area.  The 
parking lot and current restrooms are still available for use. Park visitors are 
advised to use other park areas while this work is taking place.   
For questions, please contact the Parks and Recreation Office (248) 651-7810 
between 8am and 4:30 pm. 


